-' STIND
TALL

Dual Credit at George Fox University

The George Fox University (GFU) Early College Dual Credit program exists to give students at partner
high schools the opportunity to earn college credits without having to leave their high school campus.
Our high school partners have worked with GFU faculty to create college level courses for your high
school that will count towards a college degree. It's the best of both worlds! We have also made it
exceptionally convenient and cost effective for motivated students. Below is the schedule for the
upcoming school year. Registration begins September 1st, 2024.

HS Course GFU Equivalent Credit Hours at GFU
CC Statistics MATH 240: Statistics 3
CC Psychology PSYC 150 General Psychology 3
CC Physics PHYS 150 Physics of Everyday Life 4
CC Precalculus MATH 190 Precalculus 4
CC Literature LITR 100 Introduction to Literature 3

Frequently Asked Questions



What does "receive college credit" mean?

By enrolling yourself in dual credit courses at George Fox University, you will start to earn credits
toward a college degree. The courses and your grades will be kept on record at GFU and you will
be able to obtain a real college transcript for these courses once they are completed.

Does the college credit only count towards George Fox University degrees or can | transfer it to
other universities?

These are full college courses that can easily be applied toward one of George Fox's 60+ majors and
degrees, but they could also be transferred to other accredited universities. Please contact the university
you are interested in attending for more information on university specific transfer credit policy.

How much do these courses cost?
$75.00 a credit hour. Typically classes are either 3 or 4 credit hours. Fall registration will begin September 1st

2024 for fall and year-long courses. Spring semester registration will begin in January.

How do | register? What is the deadline to enroll?

Registration will go live September 1st, 2024. Click here to reqgister on our website.

e Registration for fall and year-long courses will be open September 1st- October 1st, 2024.
e Registration for Spring courses will begin January 2025.

Is there a certain grade | have to get to earn college credit?
Yes, to earn college credit, you will need to achieve a C- grade or higher. There will be no refund of course

fees. This is one of the reasons we wait until halfway through the class to have you register with GFU.

How do | order my transcripts?

Once you are ready to order your transcripts, simply go to www.georgefox.edu , type “ order transcripts” in the

search bar. It will take you to the Registrar’s Page for ordering transcripts. You can click here as well.

What if | have additional questions?
The Early College Office is happy to answer any questions you may have. Please call 503-554-2404 or email
earlycollege@georgefox.edu. You may also attend one of our online information sessions. Click here to

register.

Be Known.



